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Docket No. 30-08168 "

Transeastern Inspection Services, Inc.
ATTN: Mr. L. Shephard

Chairman of the Board
24 West Point Park
Washington, Pennsylvania 15301

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 80-02

This refers to the special inspection conducted by Mr. C. Rowe of this office on
November 3, 19S0 of activities authorized by NRC License No. 37-14855-01 and to
the discussions of our findings held by Mr. Rowe with Mr. G. Weiss of your staff
at the conclusion of the inspection.

The area examined during this inspection was limited to a review of an occurrence
on August 18, 1980 which resulted in an exposure of 2700 millirem to a radiographer
in your employ. Within this area, the inspection consisted of exanination of
representative records, interviews with personnel, and observations by the
inspector. -

Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance were observed,

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2, Title
10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in the
Public Document Room-

No reply to this letter is recuired; however, should you have any questions
concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincerely,
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